[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Danielle Christenson [mailto:danielle@safercampus.org] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 9:14 AM
To: Opong, Samantha (OJP) <Samantha.Opong@ojp.usdoj.gov>
Subject: Re: request for more information

Good Morning,

The email address for submissions for the Campus Information Sharing and Response Project is incorrect on the federal register. See here https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/04/16/2018-07830/office-of-justice-programs-smart-office-agency-information-collection-activities-proposed

best, 

